
Kindergarten Information Night! 
An introduction to the vibrant learning community at the Ipswich Public Schools for parents/

caretakers of incoming kindergarteners 

 

 

 

We are excited to WELCOME you and your  

child into Kindergarten! 

 

Please join us to: 

 Meet the kindergarten team from both elementary schools and 

other important support staff 

 Learn about the registration process 

 Hear more about the screening process  

 Get advice on how to ease the transition into school 

 

As we begin a long partnership with regard to your 

child’s learning, we encourage open  

communication– bring your questions! 
 

Mark Your Calendars 

*** 

When:   Wednesday, April 3, 2019 

Time:     7:00-8:00 PM 

Where: Paul F. Doyon Memorial School 

        216 Linebrook Road 

         Ipswich, MA  

 

 

This event is for parents/caregivers of ALL 

incoming kindergarten students who may be 

attending either the Paul F. Doyon Memorial 

School or the Winthrop School in September. 


